
Rosa Hirji Appointed to CU Board

Description

We are excited to announce that Rosa K. Hirji has been appointed as the

newest board member to the non-profit organization,Community Lawyers Inc.

The entire RKH Law team is excited about the opportunity to participate in this worthwhile and much
needed effort to provide access to justice.

Community Lawyers, Inc. provides low and moderate-income people access to affordable legal
services and develops innovative opportunities for attorneys and law students in underserved
communities.

Community Lawyers, Inc. is a nonprofit organization that has been classified as tax-exempt under
Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3).
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